
Please support SB 574. A number of us at Vespa Portland have ridden in different states and countries that allow lane sharing and 
the result, in our opinion, is a safer environment for motorcyclists. Distracted driving is at an all time high and riders should be given 
the option to protect themselves in stop and go traffic situations. The congestion and environmental benefits are important as well 
but rider safety is paramount.

Please vote yes on SB 574. 


